
Biucmnx
October 18, 2022

To; MS. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director 
Region iV-B, DENR, Ermita Manila

Subject: Request for Memorandum of Agreement (MOA)

Dear RED Claudio,
In accordance with DENR Administrative Order No. 2020-12 dated October 7, 

2020, “Rationalizing dredging activities in heavily-silted river channels within the province 

of Occidental Mindoro pursuant to the DENR-DPWH-DILG-DOTC Joint Memorandum 

Circular No. 1 Series of 2019”, we humbly request to proceed with entering into a 

Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) with the DENR R4B - Regional Office wherein the 

holder is granted the authority to dispose materials extracted from the River Dredging 

Zone (RDZ).

Bluemax is a holder of DPWH approved Dredging Plan/Clearance, MGB Certificate 

of Accreditation (No. CA 2022-003) as Trader/Dealer/Retailer of Sand and Gravel and 

other loose/unconsolidated materials source from Dredging Zone of heavily silted river of 
Lumintao, and Environmental Compliance Certificates (ECC R4B-2205-0011) for large 

scale Dredging Project.

Hoping for your favorable action and God bless you more.

ours
Ror Bluei
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